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IBEC: Meeting with City Manager 

High 

Hi Christopher, 

As you may recall, I shared with you that I have a standing bi-weekly rneeting with the City Manager 
starting today at 4pm. You're always welcome to join me, 

Todoy in pmtlcular, I need to review vvith hlrn fr1e desire for the each of Hie Council members to 
receive a full set of DEIR w/appendices. On the IBEC conference coll this morning, the current 
estimate is about: 

l,500 p~;s. of text, 3 volumes of 3" binders cmd 
Est. 10,000 pgs. of appendices, in various sizes of pages and would be about 10 to 12 volumes 

of odditional 3" binders. 

I had olreody explored with fr1e City Mcrna~;er to provide each Council rr1en1ber· \A/ould receive o 
cornplete text, with the appendices on a disk or thun1b drive, with o full set of the DEIR w/oppendices 
in the Council office. Also noting that everything will be ovailable on the City website ond any 
specific 

If you are unable to join us this afternoon, please let me know if you have son1e concerns with this 
opprooch, given that you spoke directly \Nith Council members in this motter, 

Them ks. 
Gordon. 


